
 
Wibsey Primary School 

North Road, Wibsey 
Bradford, BD6 1RL 
Tel: 01274 678016 

Headteacher: Mr N M Cooper 
 
 
2nd May 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 5 Pupils 
 
TRANSITION EVENING – TUESDAY 23RD MAY 2017 
 
On Tuesday 23rd May we are holding a ‘Transition Evening’.  Representatives from the 
schools listed below have been invited to attend between 5pm – 6pm to answer any 
questions you may have about transition to secondary school next year. 
 
This presents a great opportunity for you to assist you with your choices as transition 
selection has to be completed by 31st October 2017 – so it’s not too early to start! 
 
Schools Attending: 
 
Appleton Academy 
Buttershaw Business & Enterprise College 
Dixons Academy 
Grange Technology College 
Queensbury School 
 
Please complete the reply slip below indicating whether you and your child will be 
attending.  Unaccompanied children will not be admitted. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs C Ellis-Barker 
Transition Co-ordinator 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

TRANSITION EVENING – TUESDAY 23RD MAY 2017 
 

 
Name of child …………………………………………………………. Class …………… 
 
We will be attending the Transition Evening on 23rd May 2017 
 
 
Signed …………………………………………………………. 
   Parent/Carer 


